
Call for Papers: AALS Section on Evidence 
AALS Annual Meeting 

January 3 - 6, 2018 in San Diego, California 
  
The Section on Evidence is pleased to announce a Call for Papers from which one or two 
additional presenters will be selected for the Section’s program to be held during the AALS 2018 
Annual Meeting in San Diego. The title of the section program is Daubert @ 25: A Prospective 
Look at the Next Great Challenges in Expert Reliability, and the panel will be discussing what 
significant issues we can anticipate with the interaction of scientific reliability and litigation. 
Papers may be in either essay or article form, and may be either works in progress or recently 
published pieces. Emerging scholars are encouraged to submit their work for consideration.  
  
Papers should be submitted to Andrew Jurs at andrew.jurs@drake.edu, by August 31, 2017. The 
papers will then be reviewed by members of an ad hoc committee appointed by the Section 
Chair. The author of the selected paper or papers will be notified by October 1, 2017. Any 
presenter selected by this Call for Papers will be responsible for paying their registration fee and 
hotel/travel expenses for the Annual Meeting.  
  
Any inquiries about the Call for Papers should be directed to the Chair of the Section, Professor 
Andrew Jurs, at andrew.jurs@drake.edu or (515) 271 – 2067.  
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